
 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-315276-22 

Demolition of all existing waste processing 

buildings on site and construction of a new 

modernised multi-processing facility. Panda 

Waste, Ballymount Road Upper, Ballymount, 

Dublin 24. 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on 14th February 2023. 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID. 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to South Dublin County Council stating that the 

proposed development is SID. 

 


